
From: Jan McLain
To: emnrd-parkscomments, EMNRD
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Do NOT eliminate Annual Passes
Date: Monday, March 4, 2024 3:50:44 PM

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.
Our family uses Elephant Butte State Park all year round and we keep a boat at the Marina Del
Sur and we have received a lot of bad reviews for the Fee Study. The  Elephant State Park has
had few improvements over the years.  I think Navajo Lake has done an outstanding job with
their improvements while Marina Del Sur has done NOTHING.
Do NOT eliminate the Annual Passes. 

-- 
Sincerely,

Jan McLain
cell (505) 934.3006
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